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Monday, May 24, 2017 

Hmong American Partnership 
Dba HAP Transportation 
Attn: Bao Vang 
44 Acker Street E. 
Saint Paul, MN 55117 

RE: Pending Auto Repair Garage Permit ID# 201500002227 

Dear Mr. Vang: 

In 2015, you submitted to the Department of Safety and Inspection (DSI) an application for an auto repair 
garage license at 44 Acker Street E. The license application review has not been completed because you 
haven't submitted the requested site plan review application. 

You are hereby being notified that you must submit the enclosed site plan review application no later than 
June 23, 2017 if you still intend to operate an auto repair garage at this location. Please, contact Larry Zangs, 
DSI Inspector in the Zoning Division at 651-266-9082 or Larry.zangs@ci.stpaul.mn.us for any questions 
regarding this process. Be advised that DSI Licensing Division cannot continue processing your license 
application until you have obtained site plan approval. 

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact me at (651) 266-9014 or 
yaya.diatta@ci.stpaul.1m1.us . 

Sincerely, 

Yaya Diatta 
DSI Inspector 
enc. 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 


